
 
 

SUNSCREEN CONSENT FORM 
 

 

 
Dear parents, 

 

Sunscreen can be stored and applied at school. Sunscreen can not be left inside 

child’s cubbies. If you would like to leave your child’s sunscreen give it your child’s 

classroom teacher so that it can be properly placed. The sunscreen needs to be 

properly labeled by parent/guardian. It needs to have the child’s first and last name on 

it.  

It is the parent/guardian responsibility to apply a thorough coat of sunscreen on 

your child prior to arriving to school each day. 

WOW Christian Preschool staff will apply a second coat with parent/guardian 

permission. The W.O.W. staff will apply the sunscreen on your child before physical 

development in the afternoon (weather permitting).  

Please be advised that sunscreen will not be applied if this consent form is not 

signed and date by child’s legal guardian. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

I _____________________________________, agree to the terms listed above and give 

permission to W.O.W. Christian preschool staff to apply one coat of sunscreen on my 

child during each attended school day. 

 

 

 

              

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature: ____________________________                                   Date: _____________ 

                

  


